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                                                            In this Issue  
Memorials    Floral Tribute     Current Developments       Upcoming Events 

Memorials Our new brochure is now               
available and includes a wide range of memorials at 
competitive prices.  
 

Floral Tribute Area Since the establishment 
of our new canopy, we have received an excellent  
response. The area is an attractive location for the 
display of many floral tributes and has proved very  
popular with families and Funeral Directors.  
 

Staff Update We are delighted to welcome 
Mark Evans as a Cremator Technician. Mark 
previously worked for a local funeral directors for over 
10 years and brings a wealth of experience to the  
crematorium.  He has also passed his Cremator  
Operator Licence.  
 

Current Developments 
Refurbishment of waiting room area is now complete 
and features new furniture with a modern appearance  
A refurbishment of the Book of Remembrance Room 
will begin shortly and will include rest room facilities 
and a Book of Remembrance area.  
We have many exciting developments for our Memorial  
Gardens and will be announcing our plans in the near 
future. 
 

Saturday 23rd September 10am –2pm  
Open Day and MacMillan Coffee Morning 
Wednesday 6th December 3pm 
Christmas Memorial Service  
 

  
   

                    
                                                                                                                 

Our Services 
Music 

Webcasts 
DVD recordings 

 

                             Music	
We will endeavour to supply any items of music 
required for a funeral service provided they are 
currently commercially available. We have the 
Wesley Media system at the crematorium and they 
have access to a huge library of recordings and an 
extensive knowledge of all types of music. 

Webcasts 
We also offer a webcast facility, for a nominal fee, 
and easy to follow guidelines. This is ordered via 
Wesley Media up to 48 hours prior to the service and 
may be viewed with permission for a period of up to 
seven days after the service. 

DVD Recordings 
We can also provide a DVD recording of the service, 
for a nominal fee, which is an excellent service for 
bereaved families unable to attend the service on the 
day. This is also provided by Wesley Media and may 
be ordered up to 24 hours prior to the service. 

Upcoming Events 

Contact information 
Please contact us for more information and our 
staff will be pleased to assist you.  
Telephone: 01554 824137  
Email: info@llanellicrematorium.co.uk 
We are also on Facebook, please search for Llanelli 
Crematorium.   



 

 
 
 

                                                
                
 
 

                                                   
 
 
 
 

                                                   
 
 
 

                                                       

Crematorium Gallery 




